Dear Parents/Guardians:

Thank you to all families who have supported our fundraising efforts for the World Wildlife Fund (WWF).  Together, we have helped save the Canadian Lynx and the Two-Toed Sloth.  We have also shared important information about endangered animals and embraced the spirit of charitable giving.  Kudos to our student leadership team for their efforts in starting this campaign!  

Lost & Found:
The lost and found will be set outside on tables near the gymnasium on Thursday, April 29th at 2:30 pm. Any unclaimed items at the end of the day will be donated. 

Gym Construction Work:
For the next three to four weeks, Facilities will be replacing the ceiling tiles and lighting fixtures in our gymnasium.  For this reason, PHE classes will be held outdoors and the gymnasium will be closed.  

Homestay Families:
Please see below for a poster from our school district’s international program, as they are looking for families interested in hosting an international student in the 2021-22 school year.
Have questions? For more information, and to learn about COVID19 safety protocols put in place before and after students arrive, contact information is included in the poster. 
(Insert Poster) 


Gardening News:
Spring has sprung, and so has the sun! Please make sure your student is ready to be in the full sun for gardening class for the rest of the school year.  Sun hats and sunscreen may be needed on gardening days.  
Reminder from the School Board Office:
Masks must now be worn at all times while indoors at school by:
· Students in Grades 4-12
· All staff
· Adult volunteers and visitors
This requirement includes while seated/standing at desks or workstations.
Kindergarten to Grade 3 students:
Primary students are encouraged to wear a mask at school and on buses but are not required to do so.
Please remember to send a reusable mask with your child to school each day.
Please remember that if your child(ren) is feeling unwell or experiencing COVID-like symptoms, we request they stay home from school.  

Plans for 2021-22:
If your child(ren) is not returning to École Millstream Elementary next school year, please contact the office as soon as possible.  

PAC News:

Join the Facebook Group: Millstream PAC Facebook Group

PAC Online Event: Tuesday, May 11th @ 7:30pm. Click Here to join the Event
---->"What is the plan for Student/Parent Reunification after an Emergency or Disaster"? Presentation and Q&A
----> "Ready Step Roll" Initiative Presentation: Natalie Bandringa CRD  


Hot Lunch and Popcorn: To order, go to: https://munchalunch.com/
May 10, Popcorn Day (orders close 10pm May 3rd)
May 21st, Royal Bay Bakery & Booster Juice (orders close 10pm May 14th)
June 11th, Boston Pizza & Booster Juice (orders close 10pm June 4th)



Ongoing Fundraisers:

PENINSULA CO-OP: Use Member #13999. Rebate goes to Millstream PAC. (~$4,000 last year!!)

MABEL'S LABELS: Click HERE to order. PAC gets 20% commission.

COBS BREAD: Mention ‘Millstream Elementary’ when purchasing from Cobs Millstream. 5% commission on all sales.

[bookmark: _GoBack]GFL BOTTLE RETURN: Ask for your return refund to go to Millstream Elementary. 1045 Dunford Ave

Thanks for supporting this year’s PAC fundraisers!


Thank you,

The Millstream Team 
